From:

.....

Sent:

Tuesday, June 07, 2011 4:35 PM

To:

CommServ

Subject:

Redistricting - Rowland Heights

Attn: Curt Pedersen

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

I am writing to request that, as you consider your redistricting options, you move the entire community of Rowland Heights into District #4.

Over the recent several years we have been working very closely with Don Knabe's office relating to zoning and planning issues in our community. There is no way Gloria Molina in District #1 could represent our concerns without having been intimately involved in all the nuances of these issues. We also understand she will be terming out soon, leaving our concerns up to another new supervisor.

Once again, I strongly urge you to PLACE ALL OF ROWLAND HEIGHTS WITHIN DISTRICT #4.

Sincerely,

T.J. Hewlett

Walnut, Ca. 91789